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	Christmas Treats
On Thursday 21 December the children will have a Christmas Movie morning together in the hall.  
On the morning of Friday 22 December, Miss Sommerville has organised a DJ for the children so they can have a farewell disco in the hall.  P1 to P3 will be first and P4 to P7 second.  This is a dress down day for the children.  There is no donation required.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christmas Reminders
Christmas Parties
On party days, children can come to school dressed for their party, bring a change of clothes with them or go home at lunch to get changed.  Children who are going home can be collected from the front gate of the school by an adult at 12.15pm.  No child will be allowed to walk home on their own before 12.30pm.  Children should be back at school for 1.20pm.
P6 & P7 Party 	Monday 18 Dec 	1.30-3pm
P4 & P5 Party		Tuesday 19 Dec	1.30-3pm
P2 & P3 Party		Wednesday 20 Dec	1.30-3pm
P1 Party *		Thursday 21 Dec	1.30-3pm
*Parents/ carers can attend the P1 party at 2.30 as there may be a secret special guest.                                                              

Christmas Service
Michael and Shona Lyall have invited the children to Viewpark Parish Church on Tuesday 19 December at 10am.  The children will walk to the church so should come to school dressed appropriately for the weather.  An offering will be taken.  Parents and carers are welcome to attend.  
In severe weather conditions, the service would be held in the school hall which is unfortunately too small to accommodate parents/ carers. We will let you know in the morning if the service is being moved to the school.

Dress Down Day – Friday 22 December
There will be a dress down on Friday 22 December 2023.  The children can come to school looking festive (no football colours).  There is no donation required.
Christmas and New Year Holidays
School closes at 2.30pm on Friday 22nd December 2023 and reopens on Monday 8th January 2024 at 8.55am.  Breakfast club is open from 8.15am.  Please note; school starts at 8.55am.  When children are late, it has an impact on their education as they miss valuable teaching
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